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20th May 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

St James Sponsored Parade 

On Friday 14th June at 1:30pm the whole school will take part in a sponsored parade in celebration of our 

school reopening. 

This will be a chance for all of our children, staff and families to come together and have fun together whilst 

raising money for our school fund. 

Children are invited to come to school in their brightest outfits to walk together as a school community. 

They will enjoy juice and a biscuit on the school field upon our return. All families are welcome; the more 

the merrier! 

Please fill out the attached sponsor form and return it to school by Friday 21st June. All monies raised will 

support our school fund which is used to benefit all of our children throughout the year, e.g. heavily 

subsidised extra-curricular activities, trips and residentials so that we are inclusive to everyone. 

Think BIG think BOLD think BRIGHT think CARNIVAL 

Thank you for your support and we hope to see you on the day! 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Francesca Heslop 

Headteacher 
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